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Weekly Newsletter - Friday 3rd December 2021 

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT 

It is not permitted to play on any of the school play equipment outside of school 

hours.   

Do not let children climb on the fences at the front of school, the boulder near the KS1 

entrance & other decorative features around the school premises. 

School begins at 8:45am, and drop off is between 8:35am & 8:45am.                     

Children who arrive after 8:45am will receive a late mark in the register. 

School ends at 3pm. 

 

                                                                                                                     

PLEASE REMEMBER THERE ARE NO AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS IN THE LAST WEEK OF TERM. 

Monday 6th December Box2bFit - PE kit please Y1-Y6 

Thursday 9th December Year 1 & 2 visit to Bowes Museum 

Tuesday 14th December KS2 Christingle - due to restrictions we are unable to  

invite parents to this event 

Wednesday 15th December Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Dinner & Christmas 

Crafts – due to restrictions we are unable to invite     

parents to these events  

Thursday 16th December School closes for Christmas 

Wednesday 5th January School reopens 

AWARDS 

Determination, Respect, Self-Belief, Teamwork, Honesty, Passion 

Each week the class teacher gives out awards within class, based on six values.  During Special Time on a Friday     
afternoon two of these values are focused on.  This week was Self-Belief and Teamwork.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children receiving the awards this week were:  Emily, Abel, Braxton, Ted, Jenson, Logan, Reuben, Ricco, Gracie, 
Halle, Luke, Bradley, Archie, Harry, Oscar, Lila, Grace, Seth, Callum, Zackary.  Well done to all of Year 3 who 
gained the self-belief award for amazing effort learning a new concept in Maths this week, and to the Year 6   
Drumba leaders for teamwork working well together and practicing independently. 

Here are a few of the teacher’s comments this week: 

Teamwork - Building a super friendship. Self-Belief - Planning an advert all by herself without 

asking for help. 

Self-Belief - Amazing self-belief in Maths. Teamwork - For helping and supporting people     

always! 

Teamwork - For an amazing Cha-Cha!! Self-Belief - For showing self-belief during Maths and 

focussing on long multiplication. 

http://www.michael-syddall.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/michaelsyddallschool


ATTENDANCE 

Please be aware that we are given certain codes 

to use for COVID-19 related absences (from the 

Department for Education) and this does impact 

on attendance unfortunately.   

Hangout Contact Number:  

07756 040396                   

ALLERGY AWARENESS 

Please be aware that we have people in school who suffer nut allergies.  Please 

be conscious of this when providing packed lunches & snacks. 

Children should only be wearing stud earrings in school 

For PE they should remove earrings where possible, if they are not able to 

remove them it is the responsibility of parents/carers to send in tape so the 

child can cover them themselves.  Staff are not allowed to remove the   

earrings or apply/remove tape.  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Beef burger in a Bun Macaroni Cheese 
Roast Chicken with 

Stuffing & Gravy 
Mexican Tortilla Boats 

Fish & Sweet Potato 

Cake 

Cheese Panini Chicken Sandwich Tuna Sandwich 
Chicken & Tomato    

Panini 
Cheese Sandwich 

Baked Bean or Tuna 

Jacket Potato 

Tuna or Cheese      

Jacket Potato 

Veggie Curry or Baked 

Bean Jacket Potato 

Cheese or Baked Bean 

Jacket Potato 

Chicken & Sweetcorn or 

Tuna Jacket Potato 

Flapjack or Fruit or  

Yoghurt 

Cheese & Crackers or 

Fruit or Yoghurt 

Fruit Muffin or Fruit or 

Yoghurt 
Fruit or Yoghurt 

Chocolate Banana 

Sponge & Chocolate 

Sauce or Fruit or      

Yoghurt 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE RE SOCIAL NETWORKING 

Parents of children in North Yorkshire Schools are 

increasingly using social networking sites such as 

Facebook to talk to their friends. Sometimes parents 

have used these sites to criticise or make 

inappropriate comments about schools or even 

individual teachers. Making defamatory comments 

on the internet has exactly the same legal 

consequences as if they are made directly to 

someone else. Legal action could be taken against 

the person who has made the online comment. 

Similarly threats of violence can lead to criminal 

proceedings under the Malicious Communications 

Act 1988. 

If you have any concerns about anything which 

happens in school please speak to your child’s class 

teacher in the first instance who will do their best to 

resolve things. If you are still unhappy we have a 

complaints procedure which will ensure that your 

concerns are investigated thoroughly and 

appropriate action taken.  


